
 

March 2024 

Room 9 

 

Dear Families, 

 

 Can you believe it’s already March? 

The time has come for longer days, warmer 

weather, our first flowers to bloom and 

outdoor lunches to return. Although, the 

past few weeks haven’t felt much like spring. 

 

 Room 9 fifth years have been working 

on their Medieval simulation (involving 

everyone since our class is small). Fourth 

years are learning about cells and will soon 

be summarizing the story of Gilgamesh as 

they learn about ancient Mesopotamia. 

Sixth years are learning about US history and 

continue to work on assembling their islands.  

 

 In math, we are cube rooting, 

multiplying decimals, and working with 

fractions both with materials and abstractly. 

As we enter warmer months and the 

weather continues to warm, I look forward 

to having the opportunity to give lessons 

and work outdoors. 

All School Bulletin 

 
3/7: Pancake Breakfast 7:30-8:30 

 

3/18-3/22: Spring Break - No School 

 

 

Room 9 
 

3/15: Room 9 hosts assembly 8:30am 

 

 

 

Birthdays: 

 

3/5: Lila Lake 

 

3/25: Henry Silvester 

 
 


